
Enrollment is now open for New 
Jersey Audubon’s Agricultural 
Natural Resource Incentive 
Program

New Jersey Audubon is now offering incentive payments to 
South Jersey farmers who would like to reduce water 
consumption, improve soil health, and improve water 

quality. You could receive payments ranging from $10 up to 
$1500 per acre, depending on the practice(s) you use!

Do You Qualify?

If you are a farmer or producer who:
a. works within specific areas in 

Atlantic, Cape May, Cumberland, or 
Salem counties and…

b. would like to use practices that help 
improve water and soil quality...

…then this program may be foryou!

Which Practices are 
Eligible for Payment?

Practices that help conserve 
water,  improve water quality, 
and build soil health can 
include:
 Riparian and Wetland 

Buffers
 Cover Crops
 Grassed Waterways
 Diversions
 No-till or Mulch-till
 Irrigation Upgrades 
 Livestock Fence 
 Crop Rotation
 and more!

To find out more, please contact New Jersey Audubon staff:

Farmers and producers who have an 
existing or new contract with the Natural 
Resource Conservation Service (NRCS) or 
Farm Service Agency (FSA) are preferred; 
however, if you do not qualify for NRCS or 
FSA funding, we may still be able to help!

Jean Lynch
609-861-1608 ext. 24

jean.lynch@njaudubon.org

Kristen Meistrell
609-861-1608 ext. 29

kristen.meistrell@njaudubon.org
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